
Announcements 3/1/24 
Yearbooks are on sale! Order your yearbook online at 

yearbookordercenter.com. The school code is 15724. Sales end March 

30th! 

There will be a Bartram Goes Green meeting Thursday, March 7th in 

room N133 at 8:45 AM. If you have any questions, please contact Miss 

Campbell. 

Seniors, if you ordered Graduation Announcements from Herff Jones 

this announcement is for you. Representatives will be on campus in 

the courtyard, during all lunches today to distribute Grad 

Announcements.  

National Honor Society, new member applications are now available 

in Guidance or the National Honor Society portion of the BTHS 

website. Applications are due on March 7th.  

Are you interested in being Mr. Bartram? Find a poster that is posted 

around the school with the QR code to sign up if you are interested! 

The winner is the senior boy that raises the most money for a great 

charity and you receive a crown! If you have any questions, you can 

reach out to Ms. Hester in Portable 7! 

Are you a sophomore or junior who wants to make a difference, while 

earning service hours? You should apply to be a link crew leader for 

the 24-25 school year! Please apply via QR code on the signs around 

school. Applications are open now through March 6th. If you have any 

questions, please see Ms. Murray in N202 or Ms. Campbell in N133. 


